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We have been awarded the 2022 CFF grant in the amount of $12,250. We have purchased new hose packs, hose clamps, PPE, wildland tools, backpack pumps, booster hose’s, IRPG’s, and a new chain saw. Some items have been delivered while others have been back ordered.
We have also been awarded the 2022 Volunteer Fire Capacity grant in the amount of $38,627.40 with a 50% cost share responsibility. This grant provides new PPE for both structural and wildland, new portable radios, and mobile radios. 
The 22/23 final budget is in progress, we have a fund balance of $858,853.00 from last years budget. This will go into continencies. 
We will be working on scheduling life safety inspection and preplan updates in the District for October.
I received notification that our current insurance company ISU, will not be renewing our policy. The Northern California Fire District Association that we belong too, negotiates on behalf of multiple departments, and was notified that ISU is discontinuing contracts with all of us. NCFDA is working to find a new provider and I am waiting to hear back from SDRMA on a quote.
We had one VIFF leave us for the late season hire with the State. 
I have submitted a request to the California Department of Public Health for Naloxone, formally known as Narcan with approval from the Local EMS Authority. Staff has already been trained on the use of Narcan and will be able to use it on incidents. 
As of now that is all, if you have any questions, please let me know,
Respectfully, 
Nick Ohler, Fire Chief
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